
Sage Range BOD Meeting 
 
Date:   Wednesday Oct 24, 2018 
Location:  SpringHill Suites 
 
The meeting was call to order at 6:00 PM by Bill Sumners. 
 
Old Business: 
 

 The FNRA drawing was completed.   Mike Cooper won the rifle which was drawn at the WOT event. 
 The Sep BOD minutes were reviewed and approved.    
 Grants were reviewed.   WOT/USPSA/22/5Stand/Medical/RangeDay/TrapSunShade/5Stand&22 Pad. 
 Motion was made to pay for 10’ by 100’ pad for 5 Stand and 22 shoots, not to exceed $2500.  Mike 

motioned, Gabby seconded, motion carried. 
 Keys for next year ordered.   Will start selling 2019 memberships as soon as keys are available. 
 USPSA:  Thanks Sage for range support.   Rob need to schedule bays 2,3,4,6,7,8.   WOT will look at 

non USPSA Saturday. 
 SHOTGUN:  Put out schedule w/names.  Need to do Trap and Skeet on opposite weekends 
 NRL 22:  Erik is good to go.  Bill motioned, and Mike seconded to buy 2 new steel targets.   Motion 

carried. 
 Boy Scouts scheduled for 20-24 March.   Need to look at the calendar. 
 Range Maintenance:  Will organize work group to install signs identifying area as shooting range 

when signs are ready.  No new range upgrade projects in work. 
 Treasurers report:   $734 back from Home Depot. 

 
New Business 

 Last call for votes.  Results of the election were 5 new members voted in.   Sharon motioned, Erik 
seconded that the results of the election be accepted.   Motion carried. 

o New BOD members: Bill Sumners, Mike Cooper, Gary Tilley, Don Finch, Gabby Mertz 
 Road repair.   Will need to do with current budget.   Will need grader at some point. 
 Grants need to be in. 
 Grant coordinator call Bill to see if additional grants could be submitted.   Bill put in for a trailer for 

$36K for security. 
 Mike put in lights. 
 Facebook/social media.   Dan and Samantha to get together to work social media. 
 Sharon motioned, Mike seconded that the meeting be adjourned.   Motion carried. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sharon J. Wright 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


